TELEPHONE 724-785-5800 FAX: 724-785-5458 WEBSITE: www.calsd.org

Rachel Nagy Principal

Kindergarten Registration

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The COVID-19 Pandemic and mandatory school closure required the cancellation of Kindergarten registration for California Area Elementary School scheduled for Thursday April 2, 2020 and Friday, April 3, 2020. A plan to complete kindergarten registration during this uncertain time is outlined below.

Kindergarten Registration Packets are to be completed and submitted to the school prior to the in person registration. Kindergarten Registration Packets, containing all of the necessary registration forms, will be available for print online on the CASD website, or can be picked up in the main office of the elementary/middle school building at any time, Monday through Friday, 8:00 am - 3:00 pm beginning Wednesday, May 20, 2020.

Completed packets are to be turned into the office no later than Friday, June 5, 2020.

To be eligible to attend kindergarten during the 20-21 school year, children must be a resident of the school district and be five years of age on or before August 31, 2020.

Registration packets must include the following:

- 1. Birth Certificate
- 2. Social Security Card
- 3. Immunization Records
- 4. Completed health history current physical and dental
- 5. Three proofs or residency in accordance with school policy
- 6. Custody/Guardianship documentation when applicable

Kindergarten Registration will be held the week of July 13, 2020. The registration process will span four days to ensure safety procedures and social distancing guidelines are followed. Only one parent will be permitted to accompany the kindergarten registrant. The accompanying parent must present photo proof of identification. Both parent and child will be required to wear a mask.

After submitting your completed packet, please call the main office to schedule an appointment for Kindergarten Registration.

At the time of registration, your child will take a Kindergarten Readiness Assessment. The registration and screening process should take no more than one hour.

Sincerely,

Rachel Nagy

Elementary Principal/Director of Special Education

Ractul Nag